
 

 

From: emily snedden <mwilgy@hotmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 5:45 PM 

To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com> 

Subject: Market road closed 

 

** This Message originated from outside [External Email] Be Very Aware Links and 

Attachments.**  

 

Hi Tricia, happy Monday was wanting to get on the city council agenda about the Dyersville 

downtown market the last Saturday of June July, August, and September and having the road 

closed like we have the past two years between the Xavier auditorium and legacy Square that 

is the only road we would need clothes. We call that food truck alley During the fireman's 150 

anniversary. It's where they played water ball. Please let me know if you need any other 

information to be on the agenda for city council.  

 

Also with the city be able to drop off cones and barricades and picnic tables on the same side 

of legacy square sometime that Thursday before each market, please and garbage cans thank 

you so much 

 

Emily  
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